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Top tips for talking

Try to have 10 minutes of ‘special time’ a day where you play with your child. This could be playing with small world toys, dolls or cars – anything which encourages them to use their imagination and gives you a chance to talk about what you are doing. During this time try using the tips below to help develop your child’s speech and language skills:

· Reduce background noise as much as possible by turning off the TV, radio and other electronic devices. This gives your child the best possible chance to hear what you are saying and helps to reduce distractions around you.
· Follow your child’s lead when you are playing and talk about what they are doing. Children learn best when they are interested in what you are talking about.

· Get down to your child’s level. This shows them that you are listening and interested in what they are saying.

· Encourage your child to look at you when you are talking. This helps them to see how your mouth is moving to make different sounds and words.
· Match your language to your child’s language (e.g. if your child is mostly using 3 words in their sentences then try to do the same). This gives your child the best possible chance to copy what you are saying and develop their vocabulary.
· Model back what your child has said and try adding a word (e.g.: Child ‘big car’ Adult ‘big red car’). This gives you a chance to model new words and help them to extend their sentences.
· Talk about what your child is doing in simple sentences (e.g. ‘Noah is driving the car’ ‘The doll is eating’). You can also do this throughout the day to help them learn new vocabulary and sentences.
· Use gestures to help your child understand and show them what you want them to do instead of just telling them with words.
For more information or advice on how to support your child at home please contact school via email

Activities to help develop speech sounds  

During the following activities, choose one sound to work on at a time - you may like to choose a ‘sound of the week’ to focus on. All of these activities are focused on the adult saying the words and there should be no pressure on the child to say the words:

· Collect objects around the house beginning with your chosen sound. You should name the objects lots of times as you do this to model how to say the words to your child.
· Make a sound scrap book for each sound. Draw or cut out pictures of words beginning with your chosen sound.

· Collect items / pictures of things beginning with two different sounds and encourage your child to sort the items by the sound at the beginning of the word.

· Read books to your child and look out for words containing your chosen sound.

If your child makes a mistake with a sound in their talking then model back the correct way to say the word without asking them to correct themselves (e.g. Child ‘tat’ Adult ‘cat’). 

You can try saying single sounds as long as your child is happy to do this. If they get frustrated or do not want to do this then stop and go back to the listening activities above.

For specific sound resources or more information about how to support your child please contact the school via email. 
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